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Country superstar couple Blake Shelton and Miranda Lambert are
getting ready to celebrate their two year anniversary since
they said, “I Do.” According to UsMagazine.com Shelton wants
to make sure that Lambert is, “Nothing but smiles on their
special day.” It seems this couple is in it for the long haul
as Lambert told reporters at the 2013 Academy of Country Music
Awards, “We really love each other and have a real marriage
outside of all of this. When this is all said and done, we
will be drinking a beer together on a front porch somewhere,
reminiscing about the good old days. That’s what I’m happy
about.”
What are three ways to make your anniversary special?
Cupid’s Advice:
No matter how many years together it’s celebrating, an
anniversary is always a special time for a couple. Cupid has
some advice about how to make that day an exceptionally good
one:
1. Remember why you married them: Marriage is tricky. His or
her less than perfect aspects can often crowd the real reasons
why you love a person. So, it’s important to remember what
brought you two together in the first place. Reminiscing a bit
on the past will help you two come closer in the future.

2. Go away: An anniversary celebration is the perfect time to
take a few days off and have a breather. Going somewhere new
will help you create new memories that you will remember for
years to come. If going somewhere on location will break the
bank too much for you then consider planning a staycation!
There are bound to be activities in your area that you’ve
always wanted to do, but never had the time.
3. Bond: Whether it’s recreating your first date, or just
taking a mental stroll down memory lane together bonding on
your anniversary is vital. It not only shows that you
appreciate the past you had together, but also that you want
to create a strong future.
What are some ways you celebrate a wedding anniversary? Share
below.

